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6th January 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Riches, our Reception Class teacher, has been successful at 

interview for another teaching post and will be leaving us at Easter. 

 

Mrs Riches has been a valued member of the teaching staff at Lionel Walden for many years 

and we thank her for her hard work and commitment to our school and wish her all the very 

best for the future. 

 

We are currently advertising for a teacher and will update you in due course with regard to the 

arrangements for the Summer Term. 

 

Please do not hesitate in contacting me, if you have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
S. A. Barnard-Taylor 

 

 

Mrs S A Barnard-Taylor 

Headteacher 
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